The Residential Parking Program Amendment Bylaw, 2020

ISSUE

This report submits Bylaw No. 9696, *The Residential Parking Program Amendment Bylaw*, 2020 for City Council's consideration. *The Residential Parking Program Amendment Bylaw*, 2020 implements City Council's decision to continue to allow for the issuance of residential parking permits to certain multiple-unit dwellings that would have otherwise been rendered ineligible due to changes to the *Zoning Bylaw*.

RECOMMENDATION

That City Council consider Bylaw No. 9696, *The Residential Parking Program Amendment Bylaw*, 2020.

BACKGROUND

At its March 23, 2020 Public Hearing Meeting, City Council considered the report of the General Manager, Community Standards, dated February 25, 2020, and resolved in part:

"That the City Solicitor be directed to bring forward an amendment to Bylaw No. 7862 to allow for the issuance of permits as identified in this report".

DISCUSSION/ANALYSIS

In accordance with City Council's instruction, we are pleased to submit Bylaw No. 9696, The Residential Parking Program Amendment Bylaw, 2020 for City Council's consideration.

NEXT STEPS

Additional proposed amendments to *The Residential Parking Program Bylaw, 1999* are anticipated later this year.

APPENDIX

1. Proposed Bylaw No. 9696, The Residential Parking Program Amendment Bylaw, 2020.

Report Approval

Written by: Laura Thomson, Solicitor
Approved by: Cindy Yelland, City Solicitor

Admin Report - The Residential Parking Program Amendment Bylaw, 2020

File No. 188.0063